LTCC looking for community to
define next 40 years

As Lake Tahoe Community College gears up to celebrate its 40th
birthday it is taking the time to focus on what the college is
and what it can become over the next 40 years.

The community is invited to a visions session to help define
the college’s future, and by extension, the region’s future.

The event is June 8 from 8am-1lpm in the college board room.

To RSVP to LTCC 2020 Vision, call (530) 541.4660, ext. 210 or
email booth@ltcc.edu.
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